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care for them, and her current passion took
root and grew exponentially! She now has
two greenhouses, three lath houses,
orchids in her front porch, sun room and
anywhere else she can house her two
thousand plants!

Refreshments are being provided by Pat
Saculla.
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Upcoming Calendar of Events

June - Members’ Plant Auction
July - Board Meeting 7/15
August - Greenhouse Tour & BBQ

Get Greenhouse Experience

If you are interested in working in a
greenhouse and see first hand how to care
for orchids in such an environment,
contact Nanette LaBelle and she will
match you up with one of our members
who will be happy to exchange knowledge
and experience for your helping hands.

Share your favorite orchid website or a timely info
link, June newsletter deadline, May 31, 2024, email
to Heidi at heidiarno@gmail.com




